
Class 5 Newsletter 

           Autumn Term - 20th November 2020 

This Week 
Your children have made me so proud this week! 

We have been completing assessments in English and Maths, 

and the attitude of the children, their resilience and their desire 

to achieve well has really shone out. We are in the process of 

marking all their work but initial results are looking really 

promising and their hard work will now help me plan our next 

steps in terms of teaching and learning. We have also enjoyed 

learning about the Western Front during WW1 and started our 

new RE unit on Advent. 

Next Week 

The children will be continuing to focus on our classic 

text, The Wizard of Oz in English, completing both 

Reading and Writing tasks linked to character and 

setting. Fractions (always a tricky one!), will be our 

focus in Maths for the coming days. We will begin our 

work on electricity in Science and be learning about 

the Home Front in our History lesson. Miss Watson will 

be creating war dances with the class during their PE 

afternoon. 

 

 

Please note… 

24th November is our Sponsored ‘10’ – the 

children are going to do 10 laps of the school 

field, raising money for Tearfund  

We are hoping to do this event alongside our 

Buddies, adhering to social distancing and hand 

sanitiser rules of course! 

 If your child would like to bring in a bucket, to 

carry the water on the day then this is fine. They 

will also need old trainers, walking shoes or 

wellies as the field is very muddy at the 

moment! 

 

 
 

Please send sponsor forms in as soon as 

possible. 

Our Christian Value for this week has been 

Justice  
 

 

Celebration!! 

 

George G – For fantastic effort in all his assessments 

 

Davy – Jae – For amazing achievement in his spelling 

 

All of Year 6 – for giving me JOY this week by 

demonstrating maturity and a ‘can do’ attitude 

 

 

 

To all the children who are 

isolating at home; we miss you 

very much and look forward to 

seeing you soon! 

Our Courageous Advocate this week is 

 

John Newton 

 

Challenge – What do we know about 

sailors, or people who worked at sea 

in the Bible?  

 


